
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton                      Term: Term 2           

Some photos of us! What we have been doing this term 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we have been focusing on the 

topic of space and what is out there! We 

have looked at the planets in our solar 

system and what the moon does for 

Earth.  

 

 

In maths we have been focusing on 

number, addition and subtraction. 

Everyone is enjoying playing a game on 

the screen in which they have to answer 

mathematical questions to gain stars. So 

far we have collected 80! 

 

In English we have been focusing on 

sentence structure, spellings and 

punctuation. The class have thoroughly 

enjoyed writing about Lunas adventures 

and it has been wonderful to see 

everyone joining in with the class writing 

activity.  

 

The class have enjoyed a trip to the 

cinema, the garden centre, weekly 

shopping and some very muddy walks at 

Snelesmore common.  

 

In cooking we have enjoyed making 

mince pies, sausage rolls, melted 

snowmen biscuits, pizzas and Christmas 

cakes.  

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

7th January – Return to school 


